
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, October 23, 2023 9:58:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00147
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Taylor County R.E.C.C. Your comments
in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the
Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00147, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for:
2023-00147 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 7:32 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 2:33 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by (  on
Friday, October 20, 2023 at 2:33 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: cathy holt 
Address: 7682 w ky 70 
City: liberty 
State: ky 
Zip Code: 42539 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Taylor County RECC 
State the nature of your concern: itto much percent for ahigh rate the people should have asay
in the price he not been in about three year alreadyin the red thank you 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 
--------------------------------------------------------




